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EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks. The Managing Editors wish once again to thank Gabriela Ene, who
again typed manuscripts for this issue. We also extend thanks and best wishes
to Katy Jensen, who has prepared her last manuscripts after working with Paul
Humke at St. Olaf College for three years. She has graduated and will begin
a graduate program next fall at Iowa State University studying statistics. We
wish her success. Thanks also to Valerie Golda, who assisted Cliff Weil with his
editorial duties. This will end her association with the Real Analysis Exchange
as well. We wish her well in her new endeavors.
RAEX on-line. The on-line version of the Real Analysis Exchange that we
announced in the previous issue is now ready. Until October 31 we are al-
lowing anyone to use it free of charge. In particular we would like all of our
subscribers to try it and send us your comments. To log on follow the following
instructions.

Once you have used the site, please send any comments you have by e-mail
to analysis@stolaf.edu. We express our gratitude to Gabriela Ene for designing
and writing the code for the site.
MSU Press. If any of our readers is contemplating writing a book, either a
text book or a memoir on a subject in mathematics, please consider the MSU
Press for your publisher. They are affiliated with Michigan State University
and are, therefore, a non-profit organization. For that reason their publication
costs are much lower than commercial publishers and they will advertise your
book or memoir in Real Analysis Exchange free of charge.
Website. We invite you to visit our Website and tell us what else you would
like to see there. The address is

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis


